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9th February 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have been saddened by the terrible photos coming from Turkey and 
Syria after the recent earthquake. As a result we have decided to hold a 
non uniform day, TOMORROW, 10th February in order to raise money 
to support the relief effort. 
 
We are asking for £1 donation from those who are able and all money 
raised will be donated to the Disasters Emergency Committee fund. This 
fund directly supports recovery and relief work in the affected areas and 
is matched, so for each £1 raised, another is given.  
 
We hope you will join us in supporting this cause 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Clare Wiggs 
Ash Class 
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